
Dress Purple Day Social Media Messages 

X & Instagram 

• On #DressPurpleDay2025, Ontario child welfare agencies raise awareness about the
role that individuals and communities play in supporting vulnerable children, youth,
and families. Join us Oct 16! #IDressPurpleBecause

• #DressPurpleDay2025 is a chance for [organization name] to show our support for the
vulnerable children, youth, and families in our community. On October 16, we will dress
purple. peelcas.org/DressPurple #IDressPurpleBecause

• At [organization name], our mission is to support vulnerable children, youth, and
families in our community. That’s why we will dress purple on October 16 for
#DressPurpleDay2025. Find out more at peelcas.org/DressPurple and join us!
#IDressPurpleBecause

• I’m here to help the children, youth, and families facing challenges in my community.
That’s why I dress purple on October 16 for #DressPurpleDay2025. Find out more:
peelcas.org/DressPurple and join me! #IDressPurpleBecause

Facebook/LinkedIn 
We will dress purple on October 16 to show support for families in our community.   
Will you? 
[organization name] is joining this year’s Dress Purple Day campaign to raise awareness 
that we all have a role to play in supporting the children, youth, and families in our 
community who are facing challenges. Learn more about the campaign at         
peelcas.org/DressPurple and join us! #DressPurpleDay2025 

We all have a role to play in supporting vulnerable children, youth, and families in our 
community. 
On October 16, [organization name] will be dressing purple to show our support for the 
children, youth, and families in our community facing challenges. Find out more at 
peelcas.org/DressPurple and join the Dress Purple Day campaign to show your friends, 
family, neighbours, and community that you are available to help. #DressPurpleDay2025 

This Dress Purple Day we remind families that help is available, and no one is alone. 
Dress Purple Day is an opportunity to make sure children, youth, and families know that 
there are resources and services available to help them (note your organization's services 
and programs). On October 16, we will dress purple to remind them we are one of those 
places that families can turn to for help together with our partners at Peel CAS. Find out 
more about the campaign at peelcas.org/DressPurple  #DressPurpleDay2025 




